Town Council Non-Public Meeting
5/20/2020

Present: Amy Burns, Helen Sanders, Jon Kiper, Christian Matthews, Zachary Dumont, Casey
Finch, Toni Weinstein, Steve Fournier

The Town Council met in non public session under RSA 91A:3 II (a). Councilor Burns made the
motion to enter into non public and Councilor Dumont seconded the motion. The motion
passed 7-0.

The Town Manager presented his appointment of Bill Tappen as Finance Director and Chief
Information Officer. Steve Fournier then left the non public session.

Council members discussed the compiled results of the Town Manager’s annual employee
evaluation.

The Town Council will continue the discussion in non public session prior to the June 3rd
meeting.

The non public session ended at 6:55pm.

Submitted by Toni Weinstein



